
 
From: tyghredfield@aol.com [mailto:tyghredfield@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 8:30 AM 

To: Davidson Ian 

Subject: pass H.B.3417 

 
Ian Davidson and committee members,  
 
         Lets make sure that the voices of local people affected by Oregon's Regional Solutions program are 
heard. To help insure this a thirty day comment period would benefit this program. Also more 
transparency is needed in regards to specific plans for the economic development in qualifying Oregon 
counties. Any committees should include voices from varied interests to keep the balance between 
growth and conservation in perspective.  Please pass H.B.3417. 
 
 
                                                                Tygh Redfield 
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